Town of

North Stonington, Connecticut

MILLTOWN
_INC. 1807

Addendum # 2
NOTICE

April 6,2017

The North Stonington Village Waterline Extension Project bid submittal due
date has been postponed until May 15, 2017 at 12:00 noor.

The Board of Selectmen continue to work with the Connecticut Department of
Transportation to redesign the Route 2 crossing of the waterline extension.
Please check the Town’s website for an addendum providing the new
engineered drawings and any other changes to the bid specifications from the
Town.

Shawn P. Murphy, First Selectman
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